
Dear Tribal Leaders, 
  
This is to remind you to RSVP now to reserve your seats at and transportation to the 
“Dedication of the Land” the future site of the Southern California YRTC.  The Dedication will 
occur on Friday morning, March 9, 2012 from 10:00 to 11:00 AM, concluding the 2012 
IHS/CAO Annual Tribal Consultation at the Pala Resort/Spa.  We need to get a preliminary 
guest count to ensure that we have enough seating and transportation. 
  
To RSVP to reserve event seating and transportation at the Dedication, please: 

1.   Register on-line by visiting http://taylordedication.eventbrite.com, or 

2.    Contact YRTC Planner Steven Zerebecki at (916) 930-3927 or e-mail 
steven.zerebecki@ihs.gov. 

You and your guests are welcome to attend the dedication, and IHS will offer a transportation 
option between the Pala Resort/Spa and the future site of the southern California YRTC.  The 
vans will leave the Pala Resort/Spa hotel lobby at 8:30 AM sharp and will be available on a first-
come, first-served basis.  If you choose to drive, will be limited parking on-site at the 
Dedication.  Driving directions and a map are attached to this e-mail. 
  
Because of the possibility of rain and the undeveloped nature of Taylor Ranch, please wear 
sensible shoes and bring a rain jacket and/or umbrella. 
  
I look forward to seeing you at Pala and at the “Dedication of the Land” future site of the 
southern California YRTC. 
  
Margo Kerrigan 
Director 
IHS California Area Office  
(916) 930-3927 Ext. 306 
(916) 837-2449 Cell   
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